
August 27, 2017  

Good evening RBMS Tiger families! This is Stacey Weddle, the very proud principal of your River Bend 

Middle School with a few last-minute reminders.   

Thank you for the amazing turn out at our schedule walk through.  The energy was electrifying and we 

can’t wait to begin this journey with you on Monday.  The news crews will be at RBMS starting at 5:30 to 

film news segments on the first day of school.  Look for us on ALL the local news stations. 

Carpool parents, our carpool lane is in the back of the school.  Buses unload in the front.  Basically, you 

go straight down Perry Creek until you reach the tree line. Turn left at the last paved road and continue 

to the back of the school making NO turns.  Continue past the football field and make the loop near the 

softball field.  Student drop off is at the awnings. Do not turn into the other entrances for our school or 

you will be stuck in a bus lane.   

On Monday August 28th for all students who would like to participate in fall sports, there will be an 

interest meeting in the gym starting at 3:15.  Rides need to pick up students at 5:00.    

Dress code:  Our dress code is like other schools.  All you need to do is stay away from the ‘toos’ – too 

short, too tight, too sagging, too revealing, too holey or too offensive.  More information will be 

reviewed on Monday.  If you are in doubt on whether to wear something, then don’t!  

Electronic devices and cell phones are permitted in the cafeteria and with teacher permission.  Earbuds 

must be out of sight everywhere else unless otherwise directed by school staff.   

The Here Comes the Bus app to track your child’s bus will be active for traditional schools soon.  Bus 

parents, please expect delays as our drivers navigate the routes on the first few days.  It’s a good idea to 

have a backup plan in case there’s a problem with your bus.   

Students, if you forget your schedule, your name will be listed on a Homeroom list.  Proceed to your 

homeroom and then your teacher will give you a new schedule.   

Thank you for your attention. Have a Tigerrific last night before school! Your Tiger Staff can’t wait to 

meet you all tomorrow.   


